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March 18, 1999

Charlie Perrin

New Mexico Oil Conservation Division
1000 Rio Braze Road

Aztec, New Mexico 87410

REF: Table Mesa Well No. 3
Section 3, T27N,R17W

Table Mesa Well No. 8
Section 3, T27N,R17 W

Dear Mr. Perrin:

This 1s in regards to our conversation regarding the referenced wells. Please do not plug these well
as the Department of Water Resources has decided to assume ownership and operation and
maintenance responsibility. The Bureau of Land Management, Farmington Office has been
informed accordingly.

Thank you very much for your understanding and cooperation. For any questions, please contact
Mr. Johnnie D. Francis or myself at (520) 729-4003.

Sincerely,

N1 [Gx\g :
Najam H. Tariq, Branch Dirctor

Technical and Construction Branch

CONCWRRENCE:

rancis, Director
Departnient of Water Resources

XC: ASTrujillo, Executive Director, Division of Natural Resources
GArthur, Chairperson, Resources Committee
EKeeswood, Chairperson, Government Services Committee
CMike, Operation and Maintenance Branch
JThomas, NRM-BIA
DWhite, Shiprock Operation and Maintenance Station
EChicharello, BIA Navajo Area Director



